SECURE

A GROUP OF CYBER SECURITY SPECIALISTS

Date: May 25, 2013
To,

Sri Varun Kapoor,

IGP & Director,

Police Radio Training School,
Government of Madhya Pradesh
Indore (MP)

Sub: Appreciation letter for organizing the Cyber Security Training &
Awareness Programs

Sir, The effort which you are doing to strengthen your police force to tackle future crimes is
totally outstanding. There are very few people who thinks out of the way and one of them
you are.

Cyber Crime is next generation war and for war preparations are very necessary. your
efforts are an example for others to learn, follow and implement. We hope the
candle lighted by you is carried forth as a torch by training schools across India. We
will then have no problems addressing cyber crimes in India.

Please let us know if we can be of any help to your training centre. We will be more
than happy to assist you and your team.

We wish you all the best for your future endeavours.

Warm Regards,
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Ajay Kumar
Co-Founder

Secure India

(A Group of Cyber Security Specialists)
519, Behind Maya Palace, Rampuri, Muzaffar Nagar, Uttar Pradesh — 251001 (India)
Contact: +91-971-663-8340, contact@cybersecurityspecialist.com
www.cybersecurityspecialist.com | www.secureindia.in





